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Disclosure pursuant to Art. 2 Sec. 1 of the Commission Delegated Regulation (EU) 

No 2016/1052  

 

Early Termination of Share Buy-Back Program  

 

Berlin, Germany, April 16, 2018 – Pursuant to Art. 2 Sec. 1 of the Commission Delegated 

Regulation (EU) No 2016/1052, Rocket Internet SE has announced on August 14, 2017 to 

buy back shares for a maximum volume of up to 5,000,000 shares at a total purchase price 

without ancillary costs of a maximum of up to 100 million Euro (the “Share Buy-back 

Program”). The Share Buy-back Program commenced on August 14, 2017 and was expected 

to continue until April 30, 2018. 

 

The management board of Rocket Internet SE has resolved today, with the approval of the 

supervisory board, to terminate the Share Buy-back Program early with the end of trading 

today.  

 

Further information on the Share Buy-Back Program and the relevant transactions are 

available on the company’s website under https://www.rocket-internet.com/investors/share-

buy-back-2017. 

 

Berlin, April 16, 2018 

 

Rocket Internet SE 

The Management Board 


